Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS \$

View this email in your browser





The April Gathering is April 26 at 7:30 pm at St. Mark UMC (531 Bypass 72 NW, Greenwood, SC 29649) for an evening of fellowship and worship.

Bring your favorite snacks to share.

April 2019 Edition



A big welcome to all of the new community members from Walk 55. It is so great to have you be a part of our big community of folks who try really hard to be the hands and feet of Christ. Remember as Christians we are not perfect but we are forgiven and our task is to attempt to give others as much love, grace, and forgiveness as Jesus gives to us.

Roy Walk 38 Table of Luke Newsletter Chair

Agape

Thanks to all Reunion Groups, churches and community members that made and donated agape for our Spring Walks! It was a fabulous assortment of items and well received by our Pilgrims. It's never too early to start planning for our fall walks. Please contact me for ideas if you are interested in providing agape for future walks.

Thanks so much!

Janet Sandifer

Agape Chairperson

864.979.6713 sandiferjanet@gmail.com



Men's Fall Walk #56 October 3-6, 2019 Women's Fall Walk #56 October 10-13,2019

Okay, so yes, it is Spring but the Fall Walk dates have been announced. Start thinking and praying about who you will sponsor for the Fall Walks.



A big welcome to new community members from Walk#55 and big thank you to those in our community who stepped up to serve in the kitchen and provide refreshments!

As we look forward to the Fall Walks - our prayer is that you will find areas to serve the pilgrims who will attend these weekends. There are so many opportunities - one being in the kitchen preparing and serving meals to the men and women of Walk#56! The kitchen is a great area to work side by side with both new and old community members. No experience necessary!

Prepare to roll your sleeves up in your 4th Days and be the hands and feet of Christ! We are looking forward to working with you in the fall! Blessings,

Rob Moore and Andrea Young, Kitchen and Refreshment Coordinators



Upcoming Events

What a wonderful Gathering last month! I haven't seen that many people at a Gathering in years! Praise the Lord for His bountiful love and grace.

Our April Gathering will be on April 26, a week later than usual due to Good Friday being on our usual meeting date. We will gather at St. Mark UMC in Greenwood, the by-pass campus. That's the one on the 72 by-pass, beside Wal-Mart. Let's fill the sanctuary that night.

Gathering dates and locations for the rest of the year are:

May 17 McBee UMC, Conestee

July 19 New Beginnings UMC, Boiling Springs

August 16 First UMC, Laurens

September 20 Trinity Campus of Buncombe Street UMC

October 18 Mauldin UMC

November 15 Hopewell UMC

December 14 UMC of the Covenant Note: Saturday 6:30 covered dish dinner followed by worship

Looking forward to seeing everyone at St. Mark on April 26,

Sandy Shaffer, Worship Chair

Please remember that just like your walk, we will have plenty of Agape snacks. So don't forget to bring some snacks to the gatherings to share with the community







BLESSED-TO BE A-BLESSING

Copyright © 2019 Foothills Emmaus, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

